From: David Curtin I

Sent: 07 December 2022 10:13

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/5344/T Site Address 84 Goldhurst Terrace London
NW6 3HS

1 strongly object to this application. The trees in South Hampstead contribute importantly
to the unique nature of the neighbourhood. Each tree we lose in the front gardens of the
houses detracts permanently from the environment and ambience of this area.

There is nothing in the application folder, other than a picture of the tree, which to me
does not seem unhealthy. There’s no evidence presented this tree needs to be removed.
On that basis, [ do not see how this application even could be approved.

Thank you, David Curtin.

David Curtin



